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In this weekly post, we feature online articles and policy reports published recently,
and other helpful research tools. 

Examine the ride-sharing industry and hurdles that ride-sharing companies face
when expanding into major markets. (University of Miami Business Law Review,
December 20, 2016)
Consider evidence-based strategies to prevent child abuse and neglect. (Centers
for Disease Control and Prevention, 2016)
Read about a concussion tracking program in extracurricular athletics.
(University Interscholastic League, December 12, 2016)
Explore views of parents and educators regarding special education services in
Texas. (Texas American Federation of Teachers, December 16, 2016)
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https://papers.ssrn.com/sol3/papers.cfm?abstract_id=2887791
https://www.cdc.gov/violenceprevention/pdf/can-prevention-technical-package.pdf
http://www.uiltexas.org/press-releases/detail/ut-southwestern-and-uil-launch-concussion-tracking-program
http://www.texasaft.org/special-education-survey-reveals-yet-another-example-texas-underfunding-services-vulnerable-children/

